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2022-2023 School Year                                    

  As we close in on the end of the 2021-2022 

school year, the BEE staff wants to thank all of our 

parents, guardians, students, and family members 

for your efforts in helping us make this another            

successful year at BEE.  A reminder that next school 

year we will be embarking on building                       

reconfiguration.  All kindergarten, 1st, and 2nd 

grade students will attend Barberton Primary 

School located at 1151 Shannon Ave.  All 3rd, 4th, 

and 5th grade students will attend Barberton                   

Intermediate School located here, at 292 Robinson 

Ave., and all 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students will 

attend Barberton Middle School located at 477 4th 

St. NW.  Information about start and end times,           

arrival and dismissal procedures, transportation, 

and student schedules will be shared by all             

buildings as the next school year approaches.  If 

you have any questions about the reconfiguration 

you can reach out to your student’s individual 

school buildings or the administration office.             

Remember, as always, we are all Magics! 

Barberton Elementary School East Newsletter  MAY 2022 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiq3Jbe0IrcAhUHhuAKHUHfDIAQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.barbertonschools.org%2F&psig=AOvVaw2A2NQblc5FFAW2gIzkoa5N&ust=1530971563299563


 

2022 Summer                        

Extravaganza 

  This summer, the BCSD will once 

again be offering our Summer             

Extravaganza.  The program which 

includes morning academic                     

activities, lunch,  and afternoon                     

recreational activities will take place 

the weeks of June 20-23, June 27-30, 

July 11-14, and July 18-21.  The           

program is open to students                  

entering grades 1-9.  Register online 

by Friday, May 6th by visiting:                       

  

https://bit.lybcsdsummer2022 

 

  If you have additional questions 

please contact the curriculum              

department at 330-753-1025.   

 

 

B.E.E. PLEDGE 

I will do my job  

                                                       

I will be respectful, responsible 

and safe, and ready to learn. 

 

If I see, or hear something wrong, 

I will say something to an adult.   



UPCOMING                    
CALENDAR OF 

EVENTS: 

May 2-6   Teacher Appreciation Week  

 

May 3    3rd Grade Barberton   
     Field Trip      
     Carlucci, Chisnell, and Bowling 

 

May 4    3rd Grade Barberton  
     Field Trip     
     Svenson and Vinay  

 

May 5    PTA Fundraiser    
     McDonalds 4-7pm  

 

May 6    Fire Safety Barberton Fire  
     Department Visit    
     (Grades K and 1) 

 

May 10    2nd Grade Zoo Trip 

May 11    Gifted Field Trip  

May 12    Spring Concert 6pm 

May 13    PTA Color Run 6pm at the  
     Barberton Community   
     Foundation Sports Complex  

 

May 17    Kindergarten Zoo Trip 

May 18    4th Grade Field Day  

May 19    Grades 1 and 3 Field Day  

May 20    Grades K and 2 Field Day  

May 21    PTA Carnival 11a-2p 

May 24    1st Grade Zoo Trip 

May 25    4th Grade Trip to Stan Hywet 

May 26    Reading Under the Lights 

June 1    Last Day of School  

 

  

 

  

Family Night  

 Family Night for the month of May is Tuesday, 

May 10th.  On Family Nights, BEE asks our         

families to spend some time that evening, as a 

family, talking about the things going on in your 

student’s life both in and out of school.  In order 

to help facilitate this, we will not assign                 

homework on Family Night.  

 

Kindness Week  

 Kindness Week for the month of May is              

May 9th-May 13th.  The theme for Kindness Week 

in May is:    

“Creatively Kind”  



Questions or Concerns??  Contact Us 

Mr. Saunders– Principal   msaunders@barbertonschools.org 

Mrs. McGhee– Associate Principal  smcghee@barbertonschools.org 

BEE Main Office– 330-745-5492 

         

    

        

 

SAVE THE DATES…… 

Barberton East PTA McDonald’s Fundraiser                   

Thursday, May 5th 4 p.m.-7 p.m.  (McDonalds on Tusc)                                                         

A portion of all sales will go to the Barberton East PTA 

 

The Barberton Elementary PTA’s will be putting on a community color run 

on Friday, May 13th from 6:00-8:00pm @ the Barberton Community           

Foundation Sports Complex (841 Wooster Rd) 

 

The Barberton East PTA will be putting on a 

Family Carnival on Saturday May 21st from 

11am-2pm @ BEE 

 

PTA Meeting, May 23rd, 4:00pm  


